

Weybourne Road Farnham Surrey GUg gHF

Headteacher: Mr Mark Baines

Tuesday 18<sup>th</sup> May 2021

Dear Parent or Carer.

As we move towards the second half of the Summer term, we would like to take this opportunity to provide some support in preparing your child for their end of year assessments. The Year 10 Assessments commence on Monday 14<sup>th</sup> June in practical subjects, with written assessments beginning on Monday 21<sup>st</sup> June.

## **Revision Booklet**

Please find attached a copy of the revision booklet that has been given to your child during form time. Within this booklet, you will find an overview of revision techniques and specific details and information from each of their GCSE subjects.

Please can we encourage you to:

- Ensure your child brings this booklet to school every day to be able to refer to it within lessons and form time.
- Go through the booklet with them to gain a full understanding of the revision process and what they are required to know for each assessment.
- Help your child with organisation of their revision at home and in designing a revision schedule that they can follow. Please support them by ensuring they have an appropriate space for their revision.

Please see page 11 for some specific tips for parents on how best to support your child during their assessments.

## Assessment Timetable

A copy of the assessment timetable is attached. Please note that there are some amendments to the practical subjects timetable since printing the Revision Booklet, with the correct dates issued to students on their personalised exam timetable.

Further details on the structure of the assessments will be provided to students during form time so that they are fully aware of the processes and what is expected of them.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us

Yours faithfully,

Mr M Corrigan Head of Year 10 Mrs N Gill

Head of Key Stage 4















